DENTAL APPOINTMENT POLICY

A missed dental appointment presents problems for us both. For you, a
missed dental appointment causes a delay in treatment that was
recommended to help improve your dental health.

For our office, a missed dental appointment prevents us from scheduling
another patient that could benefit from treatment. We schedule
individual time with each patient to allow us to deliver the quality,
personal care that every patient deserves.

We do not feel right about charging for a missed appointment. We
simply ask you to be very faithful about keeping all future dental

appointments.

We understand that unplanned issues can come up and you may need to
change an appointment. If that happens, we respectfully ask for
scheduled appointments to be cancelled at least 24 hours in advance. -

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation of this policy. We
value you as a patient ancf look forward to seeing you for future
appointments.

In good health,

Gary D. Roth, D.D.S. and staff



